
Dear Sewage Enforcement Officer,  
 
I hope this finds you all healthy and safe. Please see the attached All SEO Letter. It contains important 
information on the following: 
 

1. Act 34; an amendment to Act 537 
2. SEO Certification and Training Program Guidance updates 
3. Removal of UV units 
4. Infiltrator endcaps 
5. Leaching chambers in At-Grade beds 
6. Permitting Drip system designs 
7. PercRite Drip system installation 
8. Seals on plot plans 
9. Bed & breakfast flows 
10. Current forms 
11. All SEO letters 
12. Soils testing notification to the DEP 
13. Well isolation distance exemptions 

 
Thank you. 
 
Janice M. Vollero | Water Program Specialist 

Department of Environmental Protection | Bureau of Clean Water 

Rachel Carson State Office Building | Harrisburg PA 17105-8774 

Phone: 717.772.5157 | Fax: 717.772.5156 

www.dep.pa.gov 

 
PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION 
The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged material.  Any use of this information other than by the intended recipient is 
prohibited.  If you receive this message in error, please send a reply e-mail to the sender and delete the material 
from any and all computers.  Unintended transmissions shall not constitute waiver of the attorney-client or any 
other privilege 
 
 

http://www.dep.pa.gov/

